Steven SeEe

From: Brooke Fernandes <brooke.a.fernandes@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 9:29 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

Attention Steve Sepe

| am writing in support of bill H-5351. | am a long time patient of a fantastic, professional, and caring cosmetic NP in
Rhode Island and also a Rhode Island resident myself. Failure to pass this bill would result in my loss of an amazing

provider as well as the loss of an amazing Ri business. It would be a significant loss for our state and a failure of our
government.

Sincerely,
Brooke Fernandes

492 Park Ave
Portsmouth, RI 02871



